
Notice of Request for Qualifications 

Pursuant to Local Government Code 2269, Subchapter G, San Isidro Independent School 

District is Requesting Qualifications (RFQ) from Design-Build firms with capabilities to 

develop, design, install, and manage facility improvement projects for San Isidro ISD 

(“Owner”). It is the intent of San Isidro ISD to select the most qualified Design Build Firm 

that will provide comprehensive facility improvement services to San Isidro ISD. RFQ 

specifications are available at San Isidro ISD Administration Building located at 5175 FM 

1017, San Isidro, Texas 78588; Attn: Mr. Roger Ellis, Interim Superintendent of 

Schools. Sealed responses shall be received no later than: January 15th, 2025 @ 2:00 P.M., 

CST. 

 


